
July 2025 

This year has been a fantastic year  we hope we have made it as fun for the children 
as possible. 
 

Future dates for your diary 

School Opens Tuesday 2nd September  
School Photographs  25th September  

 

We have had a great year all thanks to the support from you with Charity  
Donations. 
 

Macmillan Cancer Support £402.18 

Children in Need  £146.50 

Red Nose Day   £150.90 

NSPCC £157.00 

 

We have had a great year with charity donations all thanks to the support 
from you totalling £856.58 

 

                          School News 

Attendance this year 2024/2025 

Lions             91.65%                  Elephants             92.28% 

Tigers            94.76%                  Monkeys              89.35%             
Kangaroos     90.27%                 Am Nursery          86.69% 

Giraffes         92.72%                 Pm Nursery          85.81% 



                                              
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 



 

 

 

 

 

The last day of school before the summer break is both a time 
for celebration and a time of some sadness. Celebration be-
cause of all the fantastic moments and memories we have 
made over the last twelve months. Sadness as we leave behind 
what we have got use to and keep moving forward. 

The photographs on this page, shows what matters, the memo-
ries we have made. They make us smile because they show 
the fabulous smiley, happy children we are lucky to have in 
our lives. 

An enormous good luck to all our children in Year 2 as they 
move onto the next stage of the lives at Junior school. We will 
miss every single one of you. Sadly, this year Mrs Inhester 
and Miss Nicklin are both leaving our school and starting on 
the next exciting chapters of their lives. We all wish them love 
and good luck in the future. 

Finally, a massive ‘Thank you’to each and every one of our 
families, staff and community that everyday make our chil-
dren’s lives better. 

Have a lovely summer 
Mr Barnett 


